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10th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Next half-term, our topic is Roman Britain. The children will be learning about the Roman 
Empire, their invasions and how Britain changed under the influence of the Romans. In order 
to enrich their learning experience, we would like to take the children to Fishbourne Roman 
Palace on Monday 7th November for an immersive day of experiences, including exploring an 
ancient Roman site of significance. 

We will be travelling to Fishbourne Roman Palace on two minibuses, leaving school at around 
9:00 and returning before the end of the school day.  

The children will need to bring a packed lunch with them in a rucksack or bag that they can 

easily carry with them throughout the day. They need to wear school uniform but can wear 

shoes appropriate for the site and weather (no sandals please). They will need to bring a water 

bottle with them and weather-appropriate clothing such as a raincoat.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £9.50 per child for this visit payable on the 
Schoolsbuddy System. By paying the contribution via the SchoolsBuddy system, this is accepted 
as consent for your child to attend this trip. This covers the cost of museum entry and the 
workshop the children will be taking part in.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let us know. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Rachel Harris 
Maple Class Teacher 
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